From: Helen Scott

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: In favor of HB 2566 A-Eng
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 10:28:54 AM

The following is my testimony in favor of HB 2566 A-Eng for the public
hearing on 4/26/17.

Chair Dembrow and Members:

| am in favor of HB 2566 A-Engrossed. Increasing the age of those who
can be mentored in hunter safety is very wise. It is logical that there
would be fewer accidents and unintended consequences from the
practical teachings of a mentor than if the young person were to start
out hunting “cold turkey” at 18 years old.

Please vote yes on HB 2566 A-Engrossed.
Thank you for this opportunity to testify.

Helen Scott
246 Bickford Dr.
Grants Pass, OR 97527
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